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From:   Lorenzo Lodi 
Sent:   20 February 2016 21:01
To:     LDF
Subject:        Objection to Hale Wharf development

Greetings,
I own and live in a flat in Tottenham Hale and I would like to express my strong objection to the 
development of the hale wharf.
The reasons for this are:
1) overpopulation of an area already overcrowded, whose station and shops already at capacity.
2) High rise buildings will dominate the skyline, end the sense of openness, overshadow the Paddock and the 
reservoirs, and create a “canyon” like effect. I consider the Lee valley an area completely inappropriate for 
such tall buildings and for this sort of developments.

Kind regards,
Lorenzo Lodi
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